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Dispute Resolution SPIP Referral Form 
	QUESTION
	RESPONSE
	NOTES

	Are you a parent early on in your separation journey (pre solicitor/Court only) 

	Yes/No
	October to December 2020 only parents pre-solicitor/Court are eligible for a Family Action funded place on the DRSPIP course, usually £99. Limited places available.

	Are there any current court proceedings underway or planned? 
	Yes/No
	If yes wait to see if recommended in court order. Do not progress referral 

	Are you currently on a DAPP?
	Yes/No
	If yes not eligible until DAPP completed. Do not progress referral

	Are there any current court injunction or access restrictions?


	Yes/No
	If yes -  please state details

	
	
	

	Name
	

	DOB
	

	Address


	

	Mobile number
	

	Landline number
	

	Email
	

	How did you hear about SPIP? Please be specific eg state name of referrer/ service/solicitor/co-parent who suggested you attend 
	

	Why do you want to attend a SPIP? 

	

	Are you clear about what a SPIP is?
	Yes/No
	More about the course here
SPIP leaflet
See parenting plan here


	How would you describe communication with your co-parent currently?
	

	Do you have any health, disability or special requirements eg mobility, literacy, language?
	Yes/No
	If yes -  please state details

	I have contacted my co-parent to suggest they attend the programme 
	Yes/No
	*Note: You can ask your co-parent to fill in a self referral form and contact us directly, if appropriate. The programme is most effective when both parents attend. 

	Optional: note any additional relevant information here 
	

	To cover our costs we charge £99 for the course, unless you are eligible for a funded place. Can you confirm you’re aware of the charge? 
	Yes/No



Please return to spips@family-action.org.uk
Once received we will contact you within two days to arrange a time to speak briefly to check the course meets your needs and confirm a date for you to attend the SPIP.
Privacy statement
We are committed to making sure that any information we hold about you is collected, stored and used in accordance with The Data Protection Act 2018 and General Data Protection Regulation 2016/679 (GDPR). You can read more about this here https://www.family-action.org.uk/services-privacy-notice/
